
Our Creative Competition in Scotland is an extremely useful 

way of encouraging young peoples’ interest in anti-racism and 

provides an opportunity for pupils to express their feelings 

about racism and showcase their work. 

 

It could be artwork, poetry, music… in fact anything creative 

that gets across a clear message of anti-racism!

Closing date 31st January 

Free to Enter

For more information: 

http://www.theredcard.org/competitions


